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Dear Families 

That’s another half-term done! 

This week, year 5 & 6 have been busy with Bikeability. They have been practising 

in the playground and, this afternoon, they will be out on the roads! 

Choughs have had great fun enacting the battle between the Chinese and the 

Mongols - it looked bonkers! 

This morning, those on the St Levan Bus had a fantastic time playing football and 

then warmed up with some hot pastries and hot chocolate - thank you Tristan for 

the football and Paul for the breakfast! 

Our time at Heamoor has been great. We were a little worried when we started, 

as we needed to learn to do things a little differently. But once settled in, we 

enjoyed our time here. In assembly on Monday, the children talked about many 

things they were going to miss about Heamoor.  

Today we say goodbye to the Heamoor Team... 

Thank you Lorna and Dave for driving the buses! 

Thank you Margaret for standing outside to wave at the bus - every day! 

Thank you Dave, Mrs Nicholls and Mrs Ellis for the delicious lunches! 

Thank you Pete for fixing everything that broke in our classrooms! 

Thank you Mrs Nicholls and Mrs Steer for bringing late arrivals and missing lunches 

to us! 

Thank you to all the staff at Heamoor for sharing your space with us and making 

us feel so welcome! 

Thank you Mrs Flynn for making all the arrangements! 

Stars of the Week 

Choughs: Kristupas - for outstanding determination & perseverance. 

You’ve read all the red words in under three minutes. Well done! 

Puffins: Regan - for incredible determination with letter formation in 

handwriting, great focus finding fractions of amounts and super inferences 

in reading! 



Great Wall of China 

We have been learning about the history of the Great Wall, why it 

was built and how. Did you know that, in places, sticky rice was 

used like a glue to hold the wall together? According to legend, a 

dragon breathed fire to show where the Great Wall should be built. 

After finding out fascinating facts, we built our own walls and 

defended them against the invading Mongol army. Chaos ensued! 



Our final week! 

 




